## ARCADIA HIGH SCHOOL PROJECT GRAD 2017

April 3, 2017

Dear Parents of Graduating Seniors,

It has become a tradition at Arcadia High School that graduating seniors participate in Project Graduation. This great event has been planned to provide a safe, drug and alcohol free party for all graduating seniors in the class of 2017 at Arcadia High School. The event will take place at CrackerJax immediately following the May 25th graduation ceremony. ALL graduates will ride the designated buses following the commencement ceremony out to CrackerJax and for the return trip back to Arcadia the next morning. The activities will include: Knocker Ball, boxer bingo, photo booth, bumper boats, laser tag, go-carts, mini golf, strolling magicians/mentalists, casino games, batting cages, caricature artists, tattoo artists, chair massages, DJ, karaoke and prizes for everyone. The event will wrap up with a mentalists show! Dinner, snacks, soft drinks and water will be provided so no money will be needed that night.

The cost to provide this safe, entertaining and memorable night of fun is \$110 per student. The committee would like to see 100% of graduating seniors attend, as this is such a special way to end their years at Arcadia. Please fill out the enclosed registration form along with all the colored forms that say "Return to Arcadia High School," by May 19th. You can either drop them in the Project Grad box located in the front office at Arcadia or mail them in the enclosed envelope.

The Project Grad Committee knows that there are some who will be unable to pay the entire fee for this event, so we are hopeful that some of you will contribute to a scholarship fund that will allow us to offer partial scholarships to graduates in need of assistance. If you can donate, please do so!

Raffle prizes are a very popular component of this event, so we are seeking donations of gift cards or money with which to purchase prizes. If you are able to contribute to the prize fund, this would be greatly appreciated! Please indicate how you would like to help on your registration form. We hope that with everyone's generosity, we can provide a wonderful Project Graduation for the entire class of 2016!

Sincerely,

Michelle Himmelberg Project Graduation Chair